
Mary Anne Boyd has been the Vice President of Program & Membership Services for the South 

Dakota Chamber of Commerce and Industry since 1999.  Prior to that time, she served as the 

executive director of the Yankton Area Chamber of Commerce for 10 years and was with the 

organization for 15 years.  Her role with the South Dakota Chamber involves meeting planning 

program development and administration, developing publications, advertising sales, 

membership communication, membership development, marketing and administrative work for 

small non-profit groups that contract with the Chamber.   

 

Boyd completed the U.S. Chamber of Commerce Institutes for Organization Management 

program in 1993 and is a graduate of Mount Marty College in Yankton.   

 

She is a native of southeastern South Dakota and has one married son and a grandson. 


